
 

Construction Notice 

Single Lane Closures on 87 Avenue at 170 Street 

Area 6 

 

On or around May 2, 2022, Marigold Infrastructure Partners (MIP) will install interim paving 

on portions of the intersection of 87 Avenue and 170 Street.  

 

To accommodate this work, there will be single lane closures during the daytime (off-

peak hours) and overnight (9 a.m. to 3 p.m. and 7 p.m. to 6 a.m.) on 87 Avenue and 

on 170 Street. Work will begin on 170 Street, then shift to the east side of the 

intersection, and finish at the centre median on the west side on the intersection. All 

traffic movements will be maintained during this time. 

 

This work is expected to last two weeks. 

 

87 Avenue at 170 Street 

 



Impacts to the Public: 

• Work will occur during the daytime (off-peak hours) and overnight (9 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

and 7 p.m. to 6 a.m.)  

• There will be noise associated with this work, such as that of heavy equipment. 

Every effort will be made to reduce the impact to the public; such as scheduling the 

more disruptive work for earlier in the shift. 

• All traffic movements will be maintained. 

• Pedestrian traffic may be detoured. Please observe and follow all maps and 

wayfinding signage posted in the area. 

 

The information in this bulletin is current to April 25, 2022. Please note that all dates are 

approximate and weather dependent. We thank you for your patience and understanding during 

the construction of the Valley Line West LRT project.  Marigold Infrastructure Partners is excited 

to be a part of Edmonton’s economic recovery. 

 

Contact Us 

 

Marigold Infrastructure Partners (for construction inquiries) 

Visit: marigoldinfra.ca 

Email:  public@marigoldinfra.ca 

Call:  780-412-2183 

City of Edmonton (for general project inquiries) 

Visit: edmonton.ca/valleylinewest 

Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca 

Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail) 
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